
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/19/2020 12:40:19 AM

First name: wayne

Last name: mendro

Organization: 
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Comments: We are seriously alarmed by this proposed project.  The public needs much more information and

opportunity to ask questions and express reservations.  The thought of so much logging up above our residence

(on Poorman Creek Rd)--new roads, devastation (with little of no funding apparent for clean-up after the

wreckage)--is seriously alarming to us and our friends and neighbors here.  DO NOT PROCEED with this project

until further information has been forthcoming.

Thank you,

Wayne and Linda Mendro


